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Dear Readers,

In this issue of our Koşuyolu Heart Journal, you will find 
some studies on congenital heart diseases and surgery. Our  
Pediatric Cardiovascular Clinic, which was established 10 
years ago in Koşuyolu Heart Hospital, has become one of 
the few congenital heart centers in Turkey. In addition to a 
center where surgeries are performed for complex neonatal 
and pediatric cardiac cases, our clinic also provides a high 
specialist in this field. We wanted to share some studies from 
our clinic and other centers that have valuable studies on this 
subject.
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